
From: O'malley, Dana <dana.omalley@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: CPD Notification of Gifts 
 

Thank you for your assistance Steve, 
 
The Superintendent has accepted on behalf of the city the following gifts from Director/Consul-
General Chiang of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Chicago: 
 
(1) Calligraphy pen 
(1) small jar of blue ink 
(1) Coffee mug 
 
The Superintendent's administrative staff received the following items and accepted them on 
behalf of the City of Chicago: 
 
(1) Metal business card holder 
(1) Coffee mug 
 
These items will remain at Public Safety Headquarters. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
 
Best, 
Dana O'Malley  
 

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED 

ATTORNEY CLIENT AND/OR WORK PRODUCT PRIVILEGE APPLIES 

 

Dana O'Malley 
General Counsel  
Chicago Police Department 
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